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Milan, 7 February 2019 - Today, the meeting of the Board of Directors of Il Sole 24 

ORE S.p.A., chaired by Edoardo Garrone, approved the 2019-2022 Business Plan, 

which marks an update to and the evolution of the previous 2018-2021 Plan approved on 

26 March 2018.  

The 2019-2022 Plan takes account of the market changes, as compared with the 

assumptions underlying the 2018-2021 Plan, as well as the contribution from the new 

Management, which joined the Company starting from July 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano Tel. 02/3022.3728 

 

Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group: 

Ginevra Cozzi - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – Mob. 335/1350144 

 


